


May 30, 2014
Re: Caitlin Simson
Dear Madam/Sir: 

I am writing in support of Caitlin Simson’s application for converting the Soc 199 research project she is doing with me this quarter to a 5-unit course. She has done so much quality work for me that it is only fair for her to receive 5 units. She is writing sophisticated papers that she hands in to me each week. I am genuinely impressed with the professional quality of her work. 

If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu

